
 
 

 

Pictons “DART”Forward 
 
 

Work has now commenced on the Direct Air-Rail Transit (DART) which will connect Luton 
Parkway Station to the terminal at Luton Airport with a journey time of under 4 minutes. 
 
Sukh Saini, Managing Partner at Pictons, commented “the DART is a really great 
development for everyone in Luton and from a business perspective can only benefit the 
local economy by providing quick and easy access from Luton Airport to London.”   
 
Pictons Solicitors will be moving to state of the art new offices at 5th Floor, Hampton by 
Hilton, 42-50 Kimpton Road, Luton LU2 0FP from next Monday, the 30th April. Sukh Saini 
says “our move to new offices which are literally next door to the DART development is 
really exciting. We have chosen to relocate to the J10 area of Luton as it gives us the 
opportunity to benefit from the development there whilst remaining close enough to the 
town centre to ensure we remain accessible to all of our clients” 
 

For further information about Pictons relocation please click here 

http://bit.ly/2qFrsHt

